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08/11/2018  18:28:262018/4667/P OBJ Paul Braithwaite I oppose the re-classification from A1 retail.  It is VITAL that we maintain 50% + retail zoning in this core 

section of Kentish Town Road.  Once changed, the owners could be replaced by yet another fast 

food/takeaway - of which Kentish Town is already over-provided.  We also seem to now have a superfluity of 

cafes and they cannot all survive.  Which makes the retention of A1 retail more vital.  

To apply for irreversible Sui Generis is a try-on that must be resisted.  In the past, with the Pizza shop that 

operated opposite 6 years ago, Camden's planning department rightly resisted exactly such an application.  

This application should also be refused.

06/11/2018  10:07:062018/4667/P OBJLETTE

R

 Barbara Rafaeli Rima's Bakery was a welcome addition to our high street & community. The newly intended use of this 

property will NOT. There are already several similar entities like this in the immediate area and enough in 

number to service their customers.. There are families with children living above the intended premises -and- 

nearby residents who will be directly impacted by noise, smells and (unintended, but obvious) disruption and 

disturbance. This intended shop will cause disturbance and 

disruption to our high street and environs. The rubbish alone from the existing shops like it already litters our 

streets; I live half way down along a side street and am constantly picking up & disposing of packaging (and 

leftovers) from these shops. 

Please consider local residents' fierce opposition to this new plan and PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE IT. Thank 

you.

13/11/2018  18:34:342018/4667/P OBJ Sue Odell I object to this change of use. There appears to be a falling number of retail shops on Kentish Town Road and, 

if you grant this premises to become A3 or A5, it would probably become  yet another take-away or kebab 

shop or fried chicken shop. Please keep as many A1 retail shops on our Kentish Town Road as possible! 

Please do not grant this change of use.

13/11/2018  18:34:402018/4667/P OBJ Sue Odell I object to this change of use. There appears to be a falling number of retail shops on Kentish Town Road and, 

if you grant this premises to become A3 or A5, it would probably become  yet another take-away or kebab 

shop or fried chicken shop. Please keep as many A1 retail shops on our Kentish Town Road as possible! 

Please do not grant this change of use.

13/11/2018  18:34:532018/4667/P OBJLETTE

R

 Sue Odell I object to this change of use. There appears to be a falling number of retail shops on Kentish Town Road and, 

if you grant this premises to become A3 or A5, it would probably become  yet another take-away or kebab 

shop or fried chicken shop. Please keep as many A1 retail shops on our Kentish Town Road as possible! 

Please do not grant this change of use.
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